THE UNIVERSITY OF BIRMINGHAM

DEPARTMENT OF GENETICS

HEAD OF DEPARTMENT AND DIRECTOR OF AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH COUNCIL UNIT OF BIOMETRICAL GENETICS PROFESSOR KENNETH MATHER C.B.E., D.SC., F.R.S.

TELEPHONE : EDGBASTON 1582



EDGBASTON. BIRMINGHAM, 15.

11th March, 1958.

Professor Sir Ronald Fisher, F.R.S., Department of Genetics. Whittingehame Lodge. 44, Storey's Way. Cambridge.

My dear Ronald,

Thank you for your letter of the 10th, telling me that you do not propose to take up the mathematical point with Lindley in "Heredity", having dealt with it in Cambridge last week. Yates' comment on Lindley's review is in the February number which has been a little delayed. but which should be out very shortly. I will have a consultation with C.D.D. about the reviews.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Print water